
 
 
 
 

          A Ministry of Our Lady Star of the Sea Parish 

 

                

Important Notes from Mrs. Luzzo: September 6, 2022 – I hope you all had a wonderful Labor Day weekend 
and that you enjoyed the extra day off. Please see below for some important notes:  

 

• Blood Drive – Thank you to those who came out to our recent blood drive. We collected 30 full units, and our 
school will be receiving a check for $300! Dress down passes were sent home with students whose parents 
supported the event. If your child did not receive one and you were at the blood drive, please e-mail Mrs. Luzzo. 
 

• Communication With Home – Just a reminder to be sure you have bookmarked our school website 
(www.holytrinitynmb.com) and Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/HTCSLions/), and that you are set to 
receive e-mails and texts from school. We utilize these methods of communication to keep our families informed 
about school happenings.  

 

• Lunch – Please be sure your child has everything needed for lunch, including napkins and utensils. Note, we 
cannot heat things in the microwaves that are sent wrapped in foil. Items needing to be heated up must come in a 
microwave safe container. Thank you for your help with this.   

 

• MAP testing – MAP testing begins this week. Please see the information from your child’s teacher for more 
specific dates and details about testing.  

 

• Niche – If you are a family who received tuition assistance this school year, please be sure you have visited 
www.Niche.com by September 9 to leave a positive review for our school. This is a requirement that was listed on 
the tuition letter when the assistance was accepted.  
 

• Volunteers – We are still in need of lunch and recess volunteers. If you can spare an hour or so even once a week, 
we would be very grateful. Please contact Ms. P for more information or to sign up. 

 

• Non-Uniform Picture Day – We will be taking non-uniform pictures of all students on Monday, September 12. 
Please be sure your child is on time that day as we will begin as soon as morning arrival is complete. There will be 
no make up day for students who are absent.    

 

• Uniform Store – Ms. P will open the uniform store from 7:45-8:15 AM on September 13. Please feel free to drop 
your child off and then come around to the front office if you would like to look at uniforms.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HTCS Mission: Holy Trinity Catholic School, a ministry of Our Lady Star of the Sea Parish, offers to early childhood and elementary 
school students of diverse ethnic, economic, and religious backgrounds a superior academic program based on Gospel values. Within 
a family atmosphere, the school strives to develop the spiritual, academic, personal, creative, and physical growth of each student. 

http://www.niche.com/

